
Sale of Surplus State Property; HB 2595

HB 2595 removes the 30-day waiting period before offering surplus property for sale to 
the general  public.  Current  law allows the  Secretary  of  Administration,  through the Kansas 
Surplus Property Program, to sell  state surplus property to the general  public only after the 
property has been offered to qualified individuals and entities for at least 30 days.
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